
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

27th October 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 11/13 Half Term Intervention Classes 
 
Over the course of this half term break, staff are welcoming pupils across Y11 and Y13 to attend 
intervention classes tailored to assist them in their GCSE and A Level course. Attendance will 
support your child in their preparations for the upcoming mock exams. 
 

 
 
Pupils must be on site at least 15 minutes before the class starts to register. 
 
Please note that there will be no canteen facilities available on school site during the revision 
classes, however, pupils are welcome to bring their own food/drink. 
 
Pupils can attend in non-school uniform. Pupils will still be expected to follow our school 
behaviour policy whilst on site. 
 
Staff are looking forward to working with your child during the October Half Term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr G. Nandra 
Assistant Principal 
Waverley Secondary School & Sixth Form 


